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ACTIVELY PARTICIPATING IN THE CONSERVATION
OF FISH, WILDLIFE AND THE WISE USE OF THE NATURAL
RESOURCES OF OUR STATE AND THE NATION SINCE 1941

Meets Second Thursday at 7:00pm at Clubhouse - 3120 Monte Diablo Ave - Stockton Ca



 
GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING 

All Members Welcome 

QUESTIONS - RENTAL INQUIRIES 

MAILING ADDRESS 

 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

First Thursday of the Month 6:30pm

Please contact
(209) 922-9176

3120 Monte Diablo Ave
Stockton Ca 95203

Monday-Thursday
Friday - Saturday - 9:00pm
Sunday

 

Events

 

 

• 

•

Membership Dues

In Remembrance

July 6th: 
1st- Merle Miller 
2nd- John Freeman III
3rd- Steve Yenoso 

July 20th: 
1st- John Freeman 
2nd- John Navarro 
3rd- Dexter Labonog

Next meeting August 8th
7:00pm

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

Volunteer Corner 
Dave Bergeleen for Patio L

 

Show your Club Spirit with a
-Shirt, Sweatshirt or Baseball Hat.

Complete selection available
at the bar.

 
•

•

•

Special Thank You

Have future events? 
Please email them to:
office@stocktonrodandgunclub.com

3:00 - 9:00pm
12:00

12:00 - 9:00pm

NEW CLUB HOURS

Hours subject to change for events

Pool Tournament

Reminder:

Membership dues is what keeps
this club going.
Thank you for supporting the
Stockton Rod and Gun Club

Stockton Rod & Gun Club
August 2024

Cherlyn Beebe

August 16-18
Tent City Weekend

                 Reminder
Please get board approval before
dropping anything off at the club.
We have had members dropping
off old furniture, BBQ's and other
items that are not needed.

SERS

Thanks, Karen Geyer, Kay
and Jason for the General
meeting Meatloaf Dinner.

Rob Wills for making the
club pest proof.

RJ for watering the lawns.

AJ and Dennis for cleaning
up the hill.
Lloyd and Floyd Hubbel for
the $80.00 cash donation to
repair the gangway to the
boat dock.

Steve Scott for the
temporary fix on the
gangway.

California Delta:

DELTA, San Joaquin side — The first of the big frog tournaments took place out of Russo’s
Marina, and a total of 162 teams participated in either the pro or amateur divisions of the
Ultimate Frog Challenge 2. The winning limit at 31.77 pounds with a big fish of 8.91 pound by
the team of Hung Ho/Mon Luong topped the field by over 3 pounds. The colder conditions on
Sunday morning made for a more challenging frog bite as the water temperature dropped a
few degrees and it was foggy in the morning. The original frog tournament, the Snag Proof
Open, is this weekend out of Russo’s, and in addition to Snag Proof or American Bait Works
topwater frogs, the new Zoo Dog, Zoo Pup, and Zoo Pop are also allowed. More big bass are
starting to show up on a variety of techniques, and the best windows are in the early mornings
or evenings.

Thanks Charles Lawrence for
the California Great America
Raffle tickets.

Judy Bailey

Del Parks



Stockton Rod & Gun Club Inc. 
3120 Mt. Diablo Ave Stockton Ca 95203

We had a great turn out for our Independence Day celebration! The donated rented waterslide a few
days later was also a success for the kids! Also, thank you Karen Geyer, Kay, and Jason for the
Meatloaf, mashed potatoes and corn dinner at the last general meeting!

Our board of directors meeting had a guest speaker from the City of Stockton code enforcement task
force who requested we donate our hall for a community outreach program on 8/30/24. The local
community will be addressed about on-going issues to make improvements such as graffiti, tents, trash,
loitering, and crime. They’ve met (and exceeded) our insurance requirements, and guards for the event.
We unanimously voted to host. He’ll also be helping us with property maintenance grants. We also
accepted five great new members into our club.

We will have our general membership meeting 8/8/24 with Steak Chicana with rice, beans, and tortillas
by Steve Orosco for $12 per plate.

We’ll host a potluck memorial later this year (date TBD) to honor Judy. Her love and admiration lit up the
place and she’ll always be remembered.

I’d like to thank Chuck Lawrence again for the donation of Great America tickets won by the Stockdale
Family! I have great respect for all the members who do things around the club without praise or
acknowledgement. There are so many, however, I’d like to thank Rob Wills for buttoning up areas where
pests can enter, RJ for keeping our lawn watered, AJ and Dennis Raff for cleaning up the hill,
straightening some of the posts/ropes, and Lloyd and Floyd Hubbel for the $80 cash donation for the
dock ramp Steve Scott repaired. Bill and Linda Watson have graciously halted our loan payments for the
next two months since we had so many large bills come in. Thank you Watson Family! Ya’ll are amazing!

Please be careful in the side hall as construction is still underway. We are working on removing the wood
siding, painting, and replacing the lights. Please let me know if you’d like to help!

The Weber is scheduled (again) to leave August 7th. We’ll see!

A productive bartender meeting was held on 7/30 where we discussed and resolved some issues. We
are also working together updating our MSDS sheets.

I would also like to remind our members that anyone who has had their membership revoked is not
allowed in our clubhouse. Also, please note – do not give a non-member the code.

We are a great club, and I am proud to be part of it. Thank you to everyone who has volunteered! Keep
up the great work.

Amanda Combie

President

August President's Letter



Page 2 of 2

Stockton Rod & Gun Club Inc. 
3120 Mt. Diablo Ave Stockton Ca 95203



PLEASE PATRONIZE OUR ADVERTISERS

Stockton Rod & Gun Club
August 2024

2024 Advertiser Fees are now due



Board Meeting
6:30 PM

General Meeting
6:00 Dinner
7:00 Meeting

Pool Tournament

Pool TournamentHot August Nights

Hot August Nights

Hot August Nights


